Da: Sandra Attard Montalto

Inviato: sabato 21 settembre 2019 21:27

A: cool@languages.dk
Oggetto: Thank you LSSEV!

Dear All

I would just like to take this opportunity to thank Albalisa, Giuseppe and Alessandro for their hospitality in Milan.

It was really very kind of Giuseppe and Alessandro to take us to the Certosa on Sunday, and organise all the different pick ups.

And then the unexpected bonus of going to Pavia was also much appreciated! You went out of your way to show us around in your personal cars.

Dinners were at excellently-chosen places, and it was really great that all of the Italian team, including Mirella, turned up Great networking!

Once again, many thanks for your hospitality and organisation!

Regards

Sandra

Sandra Attard-Montalto
Director of Academic Development and Training

Da: Caoimhin O Donnaile

Inviato: domenica 22 settembre 2019 19:05 A: Sandra Attard Montalto; <a href="mailto:cool@languages.dk">cool@languages.dk</a>

**Oggetto:** RE: Thank you LSSEV!

I agree wholeheartedly with everything Sandra said. Grazie mìle, LSSEV!

By the way, I had some fun returning to Scotland on Wednesday. First of all the flight to Amsterdam was delayed about an hour, but I caught my connection and arrived at Inverness airport about 22:30. I got the airport bus, walked a mile to where I had left my car, drove to an all-night supermarket and got lots of useful things which you can't get in Skye, drove for an hour and a half via Achnasheen and turned onto the Skye road by Loch Carron, just an hour away from home and bed, and was suddenly confronted with this sign:



The road is closed every night for work to stabilize the rockface.



I would have had to drive back to Inverness where I had come from! Instead I slept in the car for three or four hours, got through when the road opened at 7am, and reached home at 8am, just in time for Rachel to use the car to get to her optician's appointment at 9am.

Caoimhín